Electric Utility Commission
June 18, 2007
Meeting

Approve the issuance of a Letter of Intent for a rebate in the amount of $100,000 to
APPLIED MATERIALS, for the installation of a solar photovoltaic system at its facility
located at 9700 U.S. Hwy 290 East.

Motion by: Alvarez

Seconded by: Smaha

Ayes: Alvarez, Santos, Shaw, Schmandt and Smaha
Nays: NONE

Abstaining: NONE

Off the dais: Fath

Absent: Knaupe, Sessa, and Weston

The Commission approved this item, 5-0.




